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WEEKLY RAMS NEWSLETTER 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
September 4th - Labor Day Holiday – No School 

September 6th – 1st Quarter Progress  
    Reports sent home 
   School Mass @ 8:15 a.m. 
   7th Grade Pinning Ceremony 
   Mass held at St. Peter Church 
 
September 7th – Parent-Teacher Conferences 
    Held from 3:30 to 5:30 p.m. 
    New Parent Social 5:30 – 6 pm 
     (Registration to join the PTC 
         will be accepted during this 
         time) 
    PTC Meeting at 6:00 p.m. 
 
September 8th – Hurricane relief items due 
 
September 11th – Individual School Pictures 
 
September 14th – Grandparents’ Day Mass 
          and luncheon 
       Early dismissal at 12 noon 
 
September 15th – Beta Club Induction 

2017	Fishermen’s	
Festival	

October	20-22,	2017	
 

Entertainment	Schedule	
We	are	pleased	to	announce	our	band	line-up	
for	the	festival	weekend:	

Friday,	Oct.	20th	–	Contraflow			8	–	11	p.m.	

Saturday,	Oct.	21st	–	Image			7:30	–	11	p.m.	

Sunday,	Oct.	22nd	–	3rd	Street		2	–	5	p.m.	

Look	for	weekly	updates.	

Quote of the Week 

“In time, things will fall right in place. 

Keep the Faith” 

Parent Teacher Club “PTC” News 

The St. Peter School Parent Teacher Club’s membership 
drive is currently underway.  The PTC is an excellent 
way to become more involved with school activities 
and to stay abreast on school happenings. Please 
consider joining this dedicated organization and attend 
the first meeting being held on Thursday, September 
7th, at 6:00 p.m. in the school’s auditorium. 

Fall Sports – Our Volleyball, Football and Cheer teams 
are in full gear and practicing! 
Registration for SPS Soccer is still ongoing until 
September 15th.  Students in PreK 4 through 4th Grade 
are eligible to play. 
Coaches for our teams are needed as well.  Not 
experienced in soccer? Don’t let that stop you from 
coaching.  You will be provided with information on 
soccer terminology, rules, etc. 
If you need information on any of our fall sports, please 
contact the school’s office. 

New Parent Social:  If you are new to St. Peter’s 
this year, please join our Principal, Pastor, some of 
our faculty and PTC officers on Thursday, 
September 7th, for a social in the school’s library 
from 5:30 to 6:00 p.m.   Light refreshments will be 
provided. 

 

Grandparent’s Day, Thursday, September 14th 

Reminder that the cafeteria is closed for 
Grandparent’s Day on Thursday, September 14th.  
You may purchase a lunch from school (order forms 
were sent home with students and are available from 
the front office).  Deadline for ordering is Thursday, 
September 7th or you may bring your own lunch. 


